Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

NOTICE TO PROCEED
DEC 29 2023

MS. HANNAH B. GONZALES

Executive Account Manager

Eastern Telecommunications Philippines, Inc.
TELECOM Plaza, 316 Sen. Gil Puyat St.,
Salcedo Village, Makati City

Telefax No.: +63-2-5300-1694

Email Address: gonzaleshb@etpi.com.ph

Dear Ms. Gonzales,

This is to inform you that Contract Agreement No. GOP-C-2023-293 as a result of
Negotiated Procurement - Two-Failed Biddings for Procurement of Internet Service Provider for
Philippine Cancer Center under NP No. 2023-041-A has been approved.

This project must be completed within Sixty (60) Calendar days upon receipt of this
approved Notice.

Enclosed is the original Contract for your ready reference in the execution of this
transaction.
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You are hereby requested to indicate your concurrence by signing this Notice to Proceed
on the space below and return the same to the Procurement Service on or before
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By Authority of the Secretary of Health:

Ekmoﬂw\o G. NUNEZ, MD, FPCS, MMHOA

Interim Executive Director
Philippine Cancer Center
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Signature over Printed Name Date

Manager and /or Authorized Representative
Dmd 12282023
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